EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

NEIL ABERCROMBIE GOVERNOR

January 26, 2012

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President
And Members of the Senate
Twenty-Sixth State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 409
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 2011 Environmental Council Annual Report, pursuant to Act 45, Session Laws of 2011, requiring the Environmental Council to submit an Annual Report to the Governor, the Legislature, and the public. This report may be viewed electronically at http://hawaii.gov/health/environmental/oeqc/index.html/.

Sincerely,

NEIL ABERCROMBIE

**Enclosures**